CROWN HILL NEWS

January 30
Dan Preaching
Sermon: Jesus Mean and Wild
Scripture: Luke 20:9-19

January 16 Offering
General \$2356
Myron Ramseyer Memorial \$75

Prayers

- Praise God for a healthy baby Mateo who was born to Alysa on Wednesday. Continue to keep their family in prayer.
- Continue to lift up the Ramseyer family in your prayers.
- Pray for the Manor Board as they continue to invest their time and energy into the ministry of The Manor. The current board members are: Floyd & Tina Fawcett, Dwight Hartzler, Travis & Pam Miller, Scott Zimmerly, Jim Lepley, Doris Zimmerly and Dan Hooley.
- Remember Larry Morrison as he continues his chemo treatments.
- Continue to pray for Win as she works on building back her strength and seeks a solution for the swelling in her feet.
- Pray for Earl Webb as he moved to Doylestown for rehabilitation.
- Remember our people in nursing homes: Patt (&Earl), Suzan, Martha & Carolyn.
- Pray for our shut-ins: Pete Stauffer, Paul Troyer, Elmer Richard, Mary Nussbaum, Ila Zimmerly, Win Ramseyer, Brady Murray and Fred's mother Doris Hoffman.



Congratulations to
Austin & Griselda!
They were engaged on
January 24th.
Pray for them as they plan
their wedding for this
summer and begin their life
together in Costa Rica.

Upcoming Events/Announcements

- Today is our congregational meeting following the worship service. It will take the place of the first half of Sunday School time.
- February 6 is our Sign Up Sunday. Instead of Sunday School, we will meet in the fellowship hall. Locations will be designated for the Worship, Missions, and Formation Teams to meet. Persons who want to sign up for a team can meet with that group to learn more about its purpose. The Team Leaders will invite members of their group to share why they are interested in serving in that group, share opportunities for service, and discuss dreams for the Team's next year. Team Leaders will be seeking volunteers from the group to serve as a leadership task force for the team.
- February 22 Crown Hill Prayer Retreat. Everyone is welcome to day long prayer retreat at Camp Luz. Dan & Thomas are still developing the structure of the day, but the purpose is to set aside an entire day and devote it to prayer and listening to God. More details to follow.
- Let's Fill The Freezers! The Server is asking for volunteers to cook ready-to-serve meals that can be frozen and served as needed. Freezer bags of soup or 9x13 aluminum trays of any dish that can be frozen work great! These can be dropped off at The Server weekdays from 9-2. Thank you for your generosity!
- The Central Christian School Annual Auction is March 12, 2022, at 9 am! We are excited for the return of this great in-person event and hope you can join us! Items will be available in both live and silent auctions. CCS will also have some items available in our on-line auction at coscomets.org beginning March 7 and closing on March 11. Items purchased in the on-line auction may be picked up at the in-person event on March 12. For more information or if you would like to donate an item or service to the Auction, please contact the school at 330-857-7311. Thank you for your support!
- Reminder: all are invited to join in prayer on Wednesday evenings, 6:30 to 7:30 in the Fellowship Hall. Likewise all women are invited to join the Women's Bible Study on Saturday mornings at 8:30am

Praise God that Beulah's treatments are done!
She got to ring the bell on Wednesday.
Beulah would like to thank the congregation for all their prayers and support.

